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 Ohio 4-H Shooting Sports Workshop 
February 23 - 25, 2018                                                       4-H Camp Ohio, Licking County 

WINTER REGISTRATION  FORM 

 

Workshop Fee of $95.00 must accompany registration form.       Registration deadline is January 18, 2018 
 

Please PRINT Legibly                                                       Workshop fee after January 18, 2018 is $150.00 

Return all forms and payment to: 

Larry Harris 

1362 Caves Rd. 

Jackson, Ohio 45640-9031 

Make Check Payable to: Ohio 4-H Shooting Sports 

Memo Line: 4-H Adult Leader Workshop 

Office Use Only:  Check #________  Received __________ 

Name on check  ______________________________ 

Please visit our website at: www.ohio4h.org/shootingsports              e-mail: harris.870@osu.edu  
Please check 

___ I am an approved 4-H volunteer in ___________ County and my volunteer application paperwork is on file with my 

local OSU Extension Office.  Participants must be approved 4-H volunteers in order to participate in workshops. 

 

Name  

 

Phone:  
 

Address                                                                                                          City:  Zip code:  
 

County:  E-mail:  
 

Male    Female  
                  This is my first 

Workshop   
Last workshop 

attended date  
                

*Class size is limited and filled based on the date your paid registration is received. Register early to get your first choice. 

CIRCLE  Archery Coordinator Pistol Living History 

One Only! Rifle Hunting & Wildlife Evaluation Crossbow 

* Requires previous certification in one of the other shooting disciplines         ** Requires previous certification in the basic level of this discipline                               

 

Registration Fee: $95.00 per Adult by 1/18/2018                    $___________ I am Staying Off Site   

 

                                      Check # ________             TOTAL       $___________    

 

 

 

Cancellations made between Jan. 18 - Feb.8 will receive a refund less a $50.00 administrative fee. Cancellations made Feb. 9-21 will NOT 

receive a refund but you may send a substitute (approved 4-H volunteer) in the same discipline to this workshop. Cancellations on 

February 22 will NOT receive a refund or transfer. A substitute (approved 4-H volunteer) may be sent in the same discipline only to this 

workshop.   (see Cancellation Policy at our web site for details) – www.ohio4h.org/shootingsports 
 

 

NOTE: We will send a confirmation by email after registration closes.   Please be sure you PRINT your email accurately above!  If you 

do NOT have an email address, please enclose a stamped self-addressed postcard or envelop if you wish confirmation. 
 

Note: If you have special dietary needs you will need to contact the camp manager on or by February 8, 2018 to determine if we 

can accommodate your needs. Please remember that 4-H camps are not restaurants, and meals are not made to order. You are 

always welcome to bring any special dietary foods you may require.  Anthony Imbody -740-745-2194 

                                                                                                                                                              e-mail: anthony.campohio@gmail.com 
 

*** I have reviewed the information above and find it to be accurate concerning the 4-H Volunteer 

attending the Ohio 4-H shooting sports weekend workshop. 
 

Signature______________________________________      Phone: _______________ Date:______________ 

                       Extension 4-H Educator 

 

OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY EXTENSION 

 
 

Ohio State University Extension embraces human diversity and is committed to ensuring that all research and related educational programs are available to clientele on a nondiscriminatory basis without 
regard to age, ancestry, color, disability, gender identity or expression, genetic information, HIV/AIDS status, military status, national origin, race, religion, sex, sexual orientation, or veteran status. This 
statement is in accordance with United States Civil Rights Laws and the USDA. 
Roger Rennekamp, Associate Dean and Director, Ohio State University Extension 
For Deaf and Hard of Hearing, please contact Ohio State University Extension using your preferred communication (e-mail, relay services, or video relay services). Phone 1-800-750-0750 between 8 a.m. and 5 

p.m. EST Monday through Friday. Inform the operator to dial 614-292-6181 

Ohio4h.org 
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